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Richard Gage, AlA, is a San Francisco Bay Area architect and a member of the American
Institute of Architects. He is the founding member of AE911Truth. He has been a practicing
architect for over 20 years and has worked on most types of building construction, including
numerous fire-proofed steel-framed buildings. Most recently he worked on the construction
documents for a $400M mixed-use urban project with 1.2 million square feet of retail, parking
structure, and 320,000 square feet of mid-rise office space—altogether with about 1,200 tons
of steel framing.

Mr. Gage became interested in researching the destruction of the WTC high-rises after
hearing the startling conclusions of a reluctant 9/11 researcher, David Ray Griffin, on the radio
in 2006, which launched his own unyielding quest for the truth about 9/11

About AlA:

We are a non-partisan association of architects, engineers, and affiliates.

Our work at AE911Truth is dedicated to the victims, families and all others throughout the
world affected by the tragic events of September 11, 2001 and its aftermath.

Our mission is to research, compile, and disseminate scientific evidence relative to the
destruction of the three World Trade Center skyscrapers, calling for a truly open and

independent investigation and supporting others in the pursuit of justice.

Website: ae911truth.org
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